

September Exchange

September 2017

Chair's Blog

The Importance of Collaboration and Partnerships {continued}

President's Blog

Learning from Global Colleagues {continued}

News from the Board

The AUPHA Board of Directors will hold their fall meeting on Thursday, October 5th {continued}

Important - AUPHA Network Update

AUPHA will soon transition to a new Customer Management System {continued}

Meet the New AUPHA Staff

AUPHA welcomes Michelle McCray and Carly Evans to the staff {continued}

Meeting News

- <u>2017 Undergraduate Workshop</u> Not too late to register
- 2018 Annual Meeting Come celebrate with us!

Welcome New Members

AUPHA extends a warm welcome to the following new individual members $\{continued\}$

Program and Faculty Showcase

- Boston University School of Public Health
- Medical University of South Carolina
- University of Minnesota

To share your news in the next issue of *The Exchange*, just complete the <u>Program and Member Showcase form</u>.





Other News

- **CAHME**
- **Health Administration Press**

Employment Opportunities

Texas Tech University

Association of University Programs in Health Administration

1730 M Street NW • Washington, DC 20036 202-763-7283 • aupha@aupha.org

Connect with AUPHA











This email was sent to INSERT_EMAIL by AUPHAexchange. If you no longer wish to receive future messages, please click here.